
        Mrs Benda Gardner 

                   First Floor Flat 

        5 Castle Road 

        London NW1 8PR 

                     = 

 

 

Hugh Miller 

Planning Services 

London Borough of Camden 

5 Pancras Square 

London N1C 4AG 

planning@camden.gov.uk   

 

August 20, 2017 

 

Planning Application 2017/4155/P 

141-145 Kentish Town Road NW1 8PB  

 

Dear Hugh Miller, 

  

As a neighbour who will be overlooked by the planned extension of this property, I 

am writing to object to the plans. First of all the extension is out of keeping with the 

Edwardian structure of the building, and looks odd and misshapen. Second, three flats 

are absolutely crammed in to the space. For one flat – Falt 2 there appears to be no 

windows – even high level ones. 

 

I urge the planning services to look closely at what is proposed and reject this 

proposal. The developer needs to re-think his plans more carefully. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Brenda Gardner. 

 



 

    


